
THE GNBVT FAMILY ENGAGEMENT CENTER WILL BE HOSTING TWO APPLICATION NIGHTS
FOR 8TH GRADERS ON JANUARY 26, 20223 AND FEBRUARY 9, 2023!  




Attention 8th Graders
GNB Voc-TechGNB Voc-TechGNB Voc-Tech

Wants YOU!YOU!YOU!

WHY SHOULD I ATTEND GNBVT? YOU WILL ACQUIRE A GREAT ACADEMIC
EDUCATION WHILE LEARNING TECHNICAL AND VOCATIONAL SKILLS THAT WILL BEGIN
YOUR CAREER AS SOON AS YOU WALK OFF THE STAGE AT GRADUATION. GREATER NEW

BEDFORD VOC-TECH OFFERS OVER 20 DIFFERENT SHOPS,  WITH A CURRICULUM DESIGNED
TO ACQUAINT THE STUDENT WITH THE TYPE OF WORK PERFORMED AND THE REQUIRED

SKILLS NEEDED TO BE SUCCESSFUL. IN ADDITION TO THE EXPLORATORY PROGRAM, GNBVT
OFFERS A ROBUST ATHLETIC PROGRAM,  CLUBS AND MANY DIFFERENT WAYS TO GET

INVOLVED! 



AT GNBVT WE FOSTER AN INCLUSIVE ENVIRONMENT THAT VALUES THE DIVERSITY OF OUR
SURROUNDING COMMUNITIES AND RESPECTS INDIVIDUAL DIFFERENCES WHICH ARE

EMBRACED, CELEBRATED AND TREATED EQUITABLY.

                FIRST COME FIRST SERVE. PARENTS NEED TO                             
REGISTER FOR THIS EVENT.

APPLY NOW!APPLY NOW!



This event will be held at 1121 Ashley Blvd., New Bedford

 in the Student Forum.



 Students and Parents/Guardians must register for Application Nights with the link below:
https://forms.gle/XJfqibWyVab9SDFB8




If you cannot make the event, but would still like to apply to GNBVT click on the link below:
https://www.gnbvt.edu/admissions/




https://forms.gle/XJfqibWyVab9SDFB8
https://www.gnbvt.edu/admissions/

